
 

September-October 2022 
 
Dear Supporters and Prayer Partners,  
 
Paul said in 1 Thessalonians 5:24, “Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do 
it”. 
 
It has been an exciting first two months of deputation, and I’ve 
seen His faithfulness proven time and time again! I praise the Lord 
for all that He’s done so far and what He’s going to do.  
 
The first full week of deputation I had the privilege to be at Bible 
Baptist Church in Rossville, GA before heading off to North Caro-
lina to attend a Jubilee. Since then I’ve had the honor to be in mul-
tiple churches in NC, GA, TN, and NH. Praise the Lord; I’m booked 
for the rest of the year! I give Him all the glory! 

 
I was able to go to New Hampshire for a Missions Conference held 
by Tri-State Bible Baptist Church. While I was there, I was able to 
pass out tracts in the area where God has called me to church 
plant in Keene, NH. It’s always a great joy to go there, but it also 
brings tears to my eyes to see the wickedness and the sin that is 
paraded in the streets. I had a good response from the people 
while I was there.  
 

While walking in the town of Keene I was continually reminded of how God saved 
me from a life of sin. I grew up in church and knew John 3:16 before I was even 
saved, but there are people in Keene that have never heard of John 3:16. I can’t 
wait to get there and spread the Good News that “JESUS STILL SAVES!"  
 
Would you help me pray specifically for these things: 
 
1. That God would send in the needed support to do His work. 
2.  I’m already booking meetings for 2023! Pray that God will continue to send in 
the meetings. 
3.  Pray that God will turn the hearts of the people in Keene, NH. 
4.  Pray that God will open doors in different states. 
 
Your Missionary to New Hampshire,  
 
Noah Gudger  
Romans 10:13-15 


